
MAY 8,2006 

TO: CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: CITY MANAGER 

SUBJECT: PROPOSED ZONING MAP AND GENERAL PLAN AMENDMENT 
FOR THE RM-12 SECTION OF THE LOS ROBLESIADENA 
STUDY AREA 

The City Council, on November 7, 
2005, reviewed a staff recommendation to 
downzone the North Section of the study 
area from RM-16 to RM-12 and the 
Mountain Section from RM-32 to RM-12 and 
change the General Plan designation 
accordingly. The Council referred both this 
zone change study back to the Planning 
Commission to explore alternatives that 
would maintain the scale of existing multi- 
family development along Los Robles and 
protect historic buildings, but would allow 
additional development of reasonable scale 
even when options for density bonuses are 
exercised. The Council also wanted the 
alternative to preserve existing and provide 
for additional affordable and workforce 
housing. 
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To respond to these concerns staff developed an alternative which would 
create an overlay over the RM-16ISouth section of the study area. However, the 
alternative would keep staff and the Planning Commission's recommendation to 
change the zoning for the North and Mountain sections to RM-12. The 
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alternative is further outlined in a memo attached to the agenda report for the 
RM-16 area. 

Respectfully submitted, / 

$Lz-".& 
ynthia J. Kurtz 

city Manager 


































